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NEBRASKA FCCLA MEMBERS LEAD, SERVE AT THE STATE LEADERSHP
CONFERENCE

More than 1,100 students from all areas of Nebraska will gather for the Family, Career, and Community Leaders of
America’s (FCCLA) State Leadership Conference held in Lincoln April 2-4. The conference will take place at the
Pinnacle Bank Arena and hotels in and around the Haymarket area.  
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